
# I Want To Donate

Did you know that the Food and 
Drug Administration (FDA) 
prohibits anyone who's had sex 
with a man who has sex with men 
(MSM) in the last 12 months from 
donating blood? This ban 
perpetuates harmful stereotypes 
not based in science. 

The National LGBT Bar Association 
is calling for a policy change. Let us 
adopt a risk-based analysis, rather 
than a rule that largely targets 
individuals based solely on sexual 
orientation.

Learn more about this 
work at lgbtbar.org. 


